

# STUDENT NEWS

**NOVEMBER 17** 

### What's on



### Sutton Library closed from 13 November

Sutton library will be closed from Monday 13 November for approximately 3 months.

If you currently access the College through the library, please note you will need to come around the front of the complex to access via the walkway whilst the works are in place.

Please ask a member of staff if you have any queries about accessing the College during this time.

#### Social Media

'Like' & follow us for latest news!









## Jenny's Jottings

Sutton College is proud to share with you that it has had a very successful year with our achievement rates reaching above national averages. During the half term, we met with a group of local councillors and our 2 local MPs to share this fantastic news. College Governors were there and were pleased to meet with the MPs and councillors and cascade our strengths. We also were able to introduce our new Head of Service who takes over leadership of the College in January 2018.

I am very proud that Dipa Ganguli has been appointed to lead the College – she has a vast amount of experience in adult education in Croydon and Westminster and has taught in the past for Sutton College as well as doing her teacher training with us. She will have some challenges as the sector manages the lack of certainty that Brexit is bringing to all areas of the country, but she has a fantastic student and staff group who have demonstrated their support for the College. I am personally delighted that Dipa will be taking centre stage in January.



The College wishes Jenny all the best for the future and thanks her for her many years of dedicated service.

My very best wishes for a successful term – I hope to see many of you at the various events around the Borough in the lead up to Christmas. Come and support us at the Wallington, Cheam and Sutton Christmas events. We will be there and I would love to see as many students as possible sharing why Sutton College is such a great place to learn.

Many thanks

Jenny Sims
COLLEGE PRINCIPAL









#### **Spring Courses – Enrol Now**

Courses starting in 2018 are starting to fill up! There are hundreds to choose from and something for everyone – from Art & Craft, Exercise and Flower Arranging to Business or Languages.

Sign up now at www.suttoncollege.ac.uk.



## Sutton College Out & About

The College will be out and about this festive season at events throughout the Borough!

Come & see us in Sutton High Street on Saturday 18th November for the Sutton Lights Switch On, Friday 24th November for the Wallington lights and then in Cheam Village on Friday 1st December for their Christmas Fair!



### Weekend COLLEGE Sat Sun

### Weekend College – Try Something New!

There are still a few spaces left on our one and two day workshops over the weekend of Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 November.

Choose from art, an Excel masterclass, maths and photography!

Search 'Weekend' at www.suttoncollege.ac.uk



















#### **Art Auction success!**

The art auction was a great success with all items being sold for more than initially expected. College Patron Tim Vine did a superb job of getting the bids as high as they could go and many dealers and buyers left with bargains. All the pieces will now be given pride of place in local homes and given the attention that they fully deserve.

The auction raised over £700 for charities 'The Cure Parkinsons Trust' and Radio Marsden as well as funds to be reinvested in the College.

